
Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
 Notice  

 
December 13, 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

(1) December 20, 2024 (Friday) – Christmas Celebration Party in the school, please note: 

 Time: 9:00am – 12:00nn 
 Remarks:  1. Students do not need to wear school uniforms. 
  2. Students should bring along the birthday bag. 
  3. School bus service and Full-day session classes as usual. 
 

(2) December 23 to January 1 is our school holiday for Christmas and New Year, classes will be resumed as normal on 
 January 2 (Thursday). 
 

(3) February 14 (Friday) is the Parents' Day, the class teacher will meet with parents and distribute Children Assessment 
 Reports at the designated time slot. Students do not need to go back to school on that day, but if they do not have family 
 care and need to come to school with parents, they must wear full set school uniform. <Please pay attention to the 
 separate announcement later.> 
 

Please pay attention to the above notice! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms TY Chan 
Principal 
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